

11/18 Executive Council

meeting started @ 4:35pm

Ross has a scholarship meeting at 4:30, therefore will not be able to attend the exec. mtg today.

Diana C. asked to serve on the Preston Renovation Cmtte. mtg, tomorrow at 1:30P in Preston.

— read an email about something concerning the disabilities awareness club. from Anna.

— Huda Melky and another official from the EEO will speak to Congress.

John and Jamie had a discussion on extra funds — Topper Transit mtg, w/ Doug and Amy (Jamie) about changes concerning the system.

— Steven Reyes wants to do more research about enrollment management. (he wants more stats and figures on enrollment) Jamie emailed the request to Bob in Institutional research.

— John wanted a discussion on organizational aid in the spring. (a compromise and part of a comprehensive reform package)

— Jamie and Anna were not in approval of talking about the issue w/o Ross, the VPF present.

— the fact has been established that the money is there.

John believes that organizations will challenge the constitutionality of the process.

Anna — told the agenda for the first University Athletic Committee meeting tomorrow.

→ the banquet will be casual attire (w/ karaoke afterwards)

11/18 Exec.)

replacements for Charlie Walker as head of Student Affairs.

→ Jamie is going to announce the vacancy and ask for nominations.

→ Jamie suggested a retreat before the spring retreat w/ exec and the committee chairs.

forms will continue

meeting adjourned at 5:11P